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CBP Announces Reduction of Hours in St. Thomas-St.
John District in Response to Covid-19
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U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP) is reducing normal operation hours until further notice
at locations in St. Thomas / St. John USVI in response to the COVID-19 pandemic.  

The new hours of operation are:

Cyril E. King Airport – 8:00am to 5:00pm daily
Edward W. Blyden Marine Terminal – 8:00am to 4:00pm daily
Urman Victor Fredericks Marine Terminal – 8:00am to 4:00pm tomorrow only. (Beginning
Monday March 23, this facility will be closed to the public.)
Cruz Bay, St. John – 8:00am to 4:00pm daily 

https://viconsortium.com/vi-coronavirus/virgin-islands-cbp-announces-reduction-of-hours-in-st-thomas-st-john-district-in-response-to-covid-19


U.S. Customs and Border Protection said its highest priority is to ensure the health, safety and
security of our workforce and the American people.  CBP said will continue to work closely with
local and federal partners as well as stakeholders and the public while dealing with the COVID-19
pandemic.
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